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Title:   Purchase of New Fare Boxes 
From: Mark McDonald, P.E., Transportation Director Meeting Date: October 3, 2016 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
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N/A 
 

Attachments: 
 
 
 

Sole Source Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The purchase of these five (5) additional units will allow the fare boxes to be standardized across the entire fleet 
even though only 14 of the 17 buses are being replaced. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
As part of the fleet replacement, new up-to-date fare box units are being purchased to allow the transit system to 
take advantage of new fare collection technologies in the future as well as reduce the maintenance cost of fare 
collection. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
The cost of the additional units is $60,237.05.  Funds for this purchase have been budgeted as part of the fleet 
replacement. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   
Staff recommends the approval of the sole source procurement of the additional fare boxes and associated 
equipment. 
 
 
 
 




